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24 September 2018 
 
 
Dear Parent and Carers 
 
2018 CEDP School Choice Parent Survey 
 
The Catholic Education Diocese of Parramatta (CEDP) would like to undertake some 
important research to improve its understanding of what matters most to you when it comes 
to choosing a Catholic school for your child.  
 
We are working with independent research company, JWS Research 
(http://jwsresearch.com/) to carry out this study which will include a 15-minute online survey 
for parents and carers.  
 
The survey will be emailed to you in the week commencing 8 October 2018.  
 
JWS Research will email you a link to the survey. We are very keen for all parents to 
complete the survey. Your opinion is very important to us. The survey is completely 
anonymous. 
 
Thank you in advance for your support. It will go a long way to helping schools better 
understand how we can best support the needs of students. 
 
If you want further information on the survey, please contact Rashid Chaudry, (Project 
Manager) at rchaudry@parra.catholic.edu.au or mobile 0434 608 434 or your school 
Principal. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
Gregory B Whitby AM KSG 
Executive Director 
Catholic Education  
Diocese of Parramatta 
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